
   

Hydrodemolition Case Study 

Beam Profiling - Wellington 
When Fletcher Construction’s Dave Gilmour had an unusual 
hydrodemolition problem, he called on Aquamax.  
 
He was faced with profiling some significant structural concrete in a 
high profile Wellington office tower.  The work needed to be done 
during office hours with the building fully occupied. 
 
Conventional mechanical methods were out of the question due to 
the noise, dust and possible damage to the beams and re-bar.  
Hydrodemolition was the right process but could it be done within 
noise and practical constraints around runoff? 
 
Aquamax responded with the solution to make it happen.  We 
selected one of our low flow rate pumps - ideal for the sensitive 
nature of the job.  We deployed an electric, low noise unit 
permanently on site allowing operation within office hours.  We 
fitted this with additional sound proofing and installed on site. 
 

 Cost effective profiling of beams without harming steel-work 

 Solution collaboratively designed with Aquamax 

 Low noise electric pump set-up on site 

 Low impact, low run-off solution 

 Concrete profiled accurately to specifications 

 Reliable and professional team 

Customer Outcomes 

Aquamax Hydroblasting - P 09 263 0602  F 09 263 0604  E sales@aquamax.co.nz 
Visit www.aquamax.co.nz to see how we take it off 
 

Dave Gilmour 
Building Solution Adviser 
Fletcher Construction Ltd 

Aquamax worked with  
us very constructively, 
bringing the right gear 
and expertise to tackle 
this very challenging 
hydrodemolition problem.  
I’m delighted with the 
result. 
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